02/15/24
Dear Chairwoman Donovan,

I, Catherine DeOrsey, am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill H7299

to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians.
Passage of this bill is very important to me. | am completely healed from Severe
Crohn’s Disease due to my Naturopath. They are critical to our community and people
need access to it through insurance. They can't afford it otherwise. They have helped so
many people | know. Please don't hesitate to contact me if you want more info. | have
testified many times before but not able to make it today. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

Catherine DeOrsey
6 Henry Clay Court West Greenwich, RI. 02817

401-219-5780



